STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anpo MINERALS DEFARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA
GOVERNGA January 16, 1984 Amssﬁfp‘%ifﬁf;?g 88210

(5051 748-1283

Petroleum Development Corp.
9720-B Candelaria N.E.
Albuquergue, New Mexico 87112

Re: Isler Pennzoil Federal
#3-E~3-7-26
Pecos Slope 2bo Pool

Gentlemen:

We have received the Notice of Gas Connect on the above captioned
well.

To date this office has not received the sundry notices, Deviation
Survey or a C-104, Request for Allowable, from your office.

We will need the original and four copies of this report before
an allowable can be approved.

Sincerely,

o (Ut~

Ies A. Clements
District Supervisor
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